
Upcoming
Important Dates

May 14: 4th Grade Parent
  meeting at Intermediate School
  from 6-7.

May 16: Field Day @ 1:30

May 17: Field Day (Rain Date)

May 20: Discovery Day and 3rd/
  4th grade variety show

May 21:  PBIS Assembly and 
  Movie 

May 22: Supergames 

May 23: Last Day of School, 4th
  Grade Clap Out, Report Cards
  sent home with students
  (The cafeteria will be open the 
  last day of school.)

Dear Big Walnut Families:

We would like to take a moment to remind you that our last day of 
school will be on May 23rd. Like last year, we will not be hosting an end 
of the year picnic on the last day of school due to the security and 
safety concerns of our students. We will also be having a two-hour 
early dismissal on the last day of school and students will be dismissed 
at 1:30 pm. The cafeterias WILL BE OPEN for lunch as normal on this 
day. Please contact your building’s office staff should you have any 
questions.

Thank you for your support,

Annie Clark- BWE Principal
Kim Castiglione- HSE Principal
Matt Cox- SOU Principal
Kate Thoma- GRE Principal

Quote of the Week: 
"I believe it’s our responsibility to 

show our communities the value of 
all people, to celebrate different, and 
to take a stand for acceptance and 

inclusion.”

Julie Foudy

May 10,  2019

In an effort to protect student privacy and better 
communicate with our families, next year’s class 
lists and transportation information will be 
shared directly with parents instead of being 
posted on the school’s front doors. This 
information will be available through your child’s 
PowerSchool account prior to the start of the 
school year. 

Kindergarten class lists will be posted on August 
16.

Please contact our  office with any questions or 
to update your information. 

Are you looking for a way that you can make a positive 
impact in Big Walnut Schools?  The district is in high 
need of substitute custodians and bus drivers.  If 
interested, please visit the job postings at 
www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx.

Training will be provided to all substitutes - potential 
drivers will receive all training necessary to meet 
licensing requirements for drivers.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Ron McClure at 740-965-8967.

https://impactflow.com/event/presented-by-big-walnut-local-schools-10294
http://www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx

